
May 16, 2013

Matt Hale
Deputy for Councilmember Paul Krekorian
200 North Spring Street #435
Los Angeles, Ca 90012

RE:  The California Delta Tunnel Project

Dear Mr. Hale:

Our Neighborhood Council has been advised of some potential costs to our Los 
Angeles tax-payers as a result of the project in the San Joaquin Valley, and the 
construction of the Water Tunnels.  

Our Neighborhood Council had this matter under discussion and we did make a motion 
to oppose this project if it puts financial pressures on the tax-payers of Los Angeles, 
while they allegedly will not receive additional water from the activities of the project.  
The motion was made by President Moscoso, and seconded by Zeke Barragan.  The 
vote was 10-yes to oppose, 0-no, and 0-abstains, there were 3-absences.

We understand that this issue is being explored in the Los Angeles City Council.  We 
are asking the Members of the  Los Angeles City Council to oppose this action.

Sincerely,

Ernie Moscoso,President
EM/sr

cc Paul Krekorian
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